APPROVED
SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MINUTES

July 15, 2011 

Town Office


The Board of Selectmen opened the meeting on Friday July 15, 2011 at 8:00 a.m. at the Highway Garage, discuss goals and expectations. Selectmen in attendance were Dave Nickerson and Guy Giunta. Selectman Karen Ober arrived at 10:30 a.m. Others in attendance were Norman Lemay, Jason Sirles, Roy Clarke, Johnny VanTassel, and Bruce Johnson.  Absent were Bob Veloski, T/A, and John Thayer, DPW Director.       

The Board and the employees discussed the goals and expectations of the DPW and its employees for the coming year.  There was a discussion over the projects planned for the year and the BOS expectations for the DPW employees.  The Board looks forward to a productive and eventful year.  The DPW employees would like to meet with the BOS on a quarterly schedule.
 ADJOURNMENT – The meeting adjourned at 11:00 am.
















NEXT MEETING (S) – The Board of Selectman’s next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday July 21, 2001. at the Town Offices @ 8:00 am.

Respectfully submitted, 

Dave Nickerson

Chairman 

6/22/2011

                                                                          BOS Approved Minutes


